From: Contact Legal

Sent: Tuesday, 22 October 2024 10:24 AM

To:

Subject: Response - Policy on Council Workshops and Briefings
Dear

I refer to your request for information dated 11/10/24, for the following information:

1. What is your council's current policy in relation to whether elected member workshops and briefings are open
to the public?

2. Did your council open up, or is it in the process of opening up, these workshops and briefings to be "open to the
public by default” in line with the Ombudsman's recommendations in his "Open for Business" report of October
2023?

3. If you have opened up, or are intending to open up, these workshops and briefings to the public, how are you
doing so? (e.g. internet livestreaming, public attendance in person, after the fact video or audio recordings" etc)

In response to these queries, the recommendations provided in the Ombudsman “Open for Business” report of October
2023 concerning Elected member workshops were discussed at the Council meeting of 27/06/24.

The associated report and Resolution are publicly available on our website.

Nga mihi | Regards

Jen Amner
Legal Coordinator

Thames-Coromandel District Council

Private Bag 1001, 515 Mackay Street, Thames
p: 07 868 0273

e: jennifer.amner@tcdc.govt.nz

w: www.tcdc.govt.nz

The contents of thls e-mall may be CONFIDENTIAL OR LEGALLY PRIVILEGED, and is intended only for the persons named above. If this e-mail is not
addressed to you, you must not use, read, distribute or copy this document. If you have received this document by mistake, please call us and destroy the original.
Thank you.

Please consider the planet before printing out this email. Thank you.



